
Surrounding Area

Bagnall Court
Greenway, Northenden, Wythenshawe, Manchester M22 4LT.

The block is one of two High-rise in the vicinity, the other of which is West View Court. As can 
be seen in the aerial shot below, Bagnall Court is bounded 3 storey residential blocks, a row of 
bungalows and houses. To the rear of the block there is a mixed tree and grass amenity area 
separating the block from the M60 ‘Ring-road’.

West View Court is also owned by WCHG and situated approximately 19m away from the 
nearest residential building and 120m away from Bagnall Court

The OS map on the right shows 
where the measure of distance from 
the block to the nearest properties is 
taken.
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Stability of Cladding systems. 

 
The cladding system now installed to this block is safe and compliant under the current 
Building Regulation Part B requirements. 
Following a previous recommendation by the Fire Risk Assessors, a curtain wall and 
fenestration system survey was carried out in 2019 by an external CHAS and FIA accredited 
fire engineering company ‘Tenos’ being that the works had been conducted at the time under 
the Building Act 1984. The assessment was to consider the curtain wall glazed windows and 
infill panels within the PVC frames under current standards. The inspections concluded that 
the walls were predominantly of brickwork with large areas of clad curtain wall fenestration. 
There were ad hoc fire tests on the core materials of the panels under the windows which 
found they were readily ignited and passed over compartment floors. (Technical note dated 9 
August 2019) retained in Safety Case File.  
Subsequent to this investigation and recommendations to renew the spandrel panels.  


